## Dear MLEE Parents,

The health and safety of our students and staff at our Mille Lacs Early Education Schools remains our highest priority. In response to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) we are taking a proactive approach to keeping our educational environment healthy. All Mille Lacs Early Education Schools located in Districts I, II, III will be closed to students on Monday, March 16 while the staff will be deep-cleaning all of our spaces. Regular classes will not be in session.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Regular class schedules will resume on Tuesday, March 17th.

Keeping a healthy and safe setting for our students and staff is our top priority. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact

Amy M. Wyant or Knute Peterson at 320-532-7590.

Miigwech!